
Vintage Drilling L.L.C. 
P.O. Box 158 

Loco Hills, N.M. 88255 
505 746-1669 

February 1, 2001 

Mr. Tim Gum 
Oil Conservation Division 
811 South First Street 
Artesia, N.M. 88210 

RE: Inactive Non-Compliance Wells 

Mr. Gum, 

On the attached inactive wells list: 

RECEIVED 
OCD - ARTESIA 

Harbold Federal #1 Is not our well \0 iC-it-iT? 

Carper-Levers #2 Is back on production 

Davis Federal #3 & #12 Both have been pulled and ready to be put back on production. 
Should have a unit set on both the week of Feb. 5th. 2001. 

E Hi Lonesome Federal #006 & 029 Will be back in production by the end of February 
2001. 

High Lonesome Penrose Unit #001, 003, 004, 005, & 006, 

#003 Is back in production 

#004,001,006,005 will be put back on in that order. 

We will put the #004 on by the end of March 2001. 

We will evaluate it for 30 days. I f it is worth producing we will go on to the next well, 
if it is not we will move all the equipment to the next well an plug it. We will then 
evaluate that well for 30 days, until all four wells have either been put back into 
production or plugged. 

We trust this will answer your inquiry sufficiently, however,ifyou«have any furAeF-qiiestionsr 
please contact me again. j , .. . • r -. -

Sincere^f ,f 

Sonny Hope 

1 c; ; ; \mI. 
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* * * 

M 2001 
RECEIVED 

•eo OCD - ARTESIA 

RE: Inactive Non-compliance Wells 

Mr. Gum: 

On the attached list of inactive wells, the Harbold Federal is not our well. 

The Carper-Levers #2 we are in the process of trying to get a pulling unit to put this well back on 
and this should happen in the next week or two. 

The remainder of the wells on this list are Federal Wells covered by a Federal Plugging bond and 
we are working with the BLM at this time with a plan to get all of them back on in the near 
future. 

We trust this will answer this inquiry sufficiently, however, if you have any further questions, 
please contact me again. 

Sincerely,n 
/ / 


